
 QTSO MEMORANDUM 
MEMO 
NUMBER: 2011-028 
TO: QIES State Coordinators 
CC: CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts 
FROM: Debra Weiland, QIES Technical Support Office 
DATE: March 1, 2011 
SUBJECT: MDS 3.0 Roster and MDS 3.0 Missing Assessment Reports Issue 

An issue was identified with the MDS 3.0 Roster and Missing Assessment reports.  
These reports are available in the MDS 3.0 NH Provider report category in the CASPER 
Reporting application. 
Periodically, discharged residents appear on the reports.  We are working to correct this 
issue in both reports.  The existing reports will continue to be available during this time. 
When the issue is corrected, the revised reports will be deployed to production and a 
follow-up memo will be sent. 

If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact the QTSO Help 
Desk at help@qtso.com or 1 (888) 477-7876. 
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